
 

2-Day Preschool News 
October 18, 2021 

Message from Ms. Barker 
 
Hello preschool families!  
This week, we will continue our unit on Night/Sleep. We will be learning about the 

differences between day/night, the importance of sleep, bedtime routines, and nocturnal 
animals. You can help reinforce these skills at home by stablishing a bedtime routine with your 
child. Check out the resources section on the classroom website for some bedtime routine 
visuals you can use together at home each night! Also, please refer to the email regarding the 
Family Education Night for last week for some tips on sleep and bedtime routines that you 
may find beneficial for your child.   

Check out the link on the 2-day class page for weekly Bible newsletters! This week, we 
will be on Week 7. You can help by reviewing this story with your child together at home.  
 Pictures were added to the classroom website last week! Take a look at what’s been 
going on inside of our classroom recently. For those of you who did not fill out a photo 
permission slip form or who specified “classroom use only” your child’s face will not be included 
in any pictures on the classroom website. If you would like to change this, please let me know 
and I can send you a new form to fill out and sign.  
 The Fall Festival is coming up! Immanuel students do not need to purchase wristbands, 
thanks to a generous donation. However, you will still need to specify that your child needs a 
wristband. If you’d like to participate in the festival activities with your child or if your child 
has older siblings who are not Immanuel students, you will need to purchase wristbands ($6 
each). An order form was sent home previously. Please let me know if you need a new one. 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.    

Skills of the Week 
 
Number: 2 (two) 
 

Fancy Words 
Dusk- When the sun first starts to go down in 
the evening 
 

Ways You Can Help 
Thank you to those of you who 
donated magnetic letters/numbers to 
our classroom!  

You may have read in the all-school 
newsletter that we are looking for gift 
cards or good or services to include in 
our Silent Auction at the Fall Festival 
next month! If you’d like to donate any 
items or special talents for the auction, 
please send them to school with your 
child, drop them off with Mrs. Fleming, 
or contact Ms. Barker/Mrs. Fleming to 
make arrangements/discuss ideas. 

 
 

October Birthdays 
10/14 Stormy 
10/24 Jackson & Sam 

Reminders 
 

10/23  Fall Festival 
10/28  Preschool Harvest Party 
11/8-11/19 Parent Teacher Conferences 
11/16  Picture Retake Day 
11/22-11/26 No School  
 

Teacher Contact Info: Ms. Barker: amy.barker@immanuelhamilton.com Ms. Heather: heather.megie@immanuelhamilton.com  
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